
 

 

 
 
 
 

Confirmation of 2016/17 Emergency Preparedness, Resilience and 
Response (EPRR) Core Standards Assurance Process Results 

 
 
 
Northamptonshire Local Health Resilience Partnership (LHRP) undertakes an annual 
EPRR assurance process to ensure that NHS-funded member organisations are compliant 
with the Emergency Preparedness, Resilience and Response (EPRR) Core Standards 
published on the NHS England website. 
 
Northampton General Hospital submitted an assessment of Substantial Compliance 
against these standards prior to the assurance meeting. This statement, along with the 
associated action plan, was reviewed through the LHRP assurance process on  
21st September 2016 and a number of core standards were reassessed as fully compliant. 
 
Following the assurance meeting and review of the Trusts submission, NHS England 
Midlands & East confirmed agreement with the Trust’s overall EPRR Core Standards 
assurance rating of: SUBSTANTIAL. 
 


